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Sexuality Education and Issues Symposium

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS

Event

Baltimore, MD

3.01.17 

On the 1st of March, The National Association of Independent Schools held their Sexuality Education

and Issues Symposium. Attorney Scott Schneider was a presenter, speaking on the the topic of "How

to Investigate Sex Assault Allegations in a Trauma-Informed Way."
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